3
4 "’;’%ﬁ”

Stanwood | [([Camano
* 4, *  School District

TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS
FROM:  GARY PLATT, CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER — CAPITAL PROJECTS ffé‘g
SUBJECT: FIRE ALARM REPLACEMENT PROJECT — FINAL ACCEPTANCE

DATE: NOVEMBER 5, 2015

TYPE: ACTION NEEDED

The contract with Security Solutions was completed on October 4, 2019. Under this contract,
the fire alarm control systems were replaced at Cedarhome, Stanwood, and Twin City
elementary schools. The original systems in these schools were no longer supported by the
manufacturer, making it difficult (if not impossible) to make repairs and obtain parts.

The total cost of this project (including contractor, soft costs, and tax) was $128,205.28. The
project was the first to be funded with the 2019-2022 Facilities and Technology Levy. The levy
allocation (budget) for this project was $337,500. The unused balance will go toward
upcoming levy projects.

We recommend the board move to approve the final acceptance of the Cedarhome,
Stanwood, and Twin City elementary schools fire alarm replacement project contract with
Security Solutions, effective October 4, 2019.




